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Dear Parents,
Greetings from The Lawrence School, Lovedale!
| hope that you are keeping safe and are in good health.

This is to inform you all that the school has been in a lockdown even for the staff
from more than a week and the school offices are not functioning at the moment.
Due to this, correspondence from the school, if any, could be delayed and we
request your patience for the same.

As for the reopening of the school is concerned, we are tentatively planning 1o
reopen the school in 3@ week of May, 2020, as and when the conditions improve.
Parents will have two to three weeks' notice to make fravel arrangements.

Since most of April and May 2020 might be on a lockdown, the Founder’s Day
Celebrations originaily scheduled to be held in May 2020 stands postponed. It the
situation improves, Founder's Day may possibly be scheduled in the month of
September 2020. This will be communicated to you with a month's prior
information.

If in case the pandemic does not subside by the 2nd week of April 2020, we will be
starting online classes for the students in stages, starting from the new Class X and
new Class Xl board batches of 2021 and for others accordingly.

For the Class Xll board writing batch of 2020, we are awaiting the official
information for the revised CBSE timetable and once the examinations time table
is announced, this information will be notified to you.

Please take care of yourself and your family members.

With best wishes
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